
 

 
To our community partners, 

BMO has a strong commitment to supporting our community partners and enabling them to 
be independent, strategic and adaptive leaders for our rapidly changing world.  

Now more than ever, the non-profit sector in all its strength is needed in our communities, 
and we are here to support you. We will remain steadfast and committed to our community 
partners as you navigate through this time.   

While our commitments to you remain unchanged, we understand that these extraordinary 
times have and will result in changes to programs or cancelled/rescheduled events. Being 
flexible and adaptive is critical during this time, and we are open to working together to 
shift our funding to areas that are most needed. 

In this time of need, BMO is also offering relief measures to support the well-being of our 
customers, communities and team members on both sides of the border. In Canada, we 
recently announced $1 million to support the United Way Community Fund to fill gaps for 
community services due to COVID-19. In the United States, we donated a total of $500,000 
to support crisis relief efforts in areas of immediate community need. 

Our communities already rely on you to offer exceptional services and support, and we 
expect these demands will intensify in the coming weeks and months. We, at BMO, are 
truly grateful for all that you do, and are extremely proud of our partnership with you. 

Thank you, 

The BMO Community Giving team. 

 
 

https://www.bmoharris.com/main/personal/bmo-branches-coronavirus-update/
https://www.bmoharris.com/main/personal/bmo-branches-coronavirus-update/
https://newsroom.bmo.com/2020-03-20-BMO-Financial-Group-Supporting-United-Way-Community-Fund-to-Fill-Gaps-for-Community-Services-due-to-COVID-19
https://newsroom.bmoharris.com/index.php?s=2429&item=123553

